
Reminder: 

 *With the weather cooler now please be sure your child has a jacket as we 

still like to enjoy our time outside.  

Nov. 11th - School Closed for Veteran’s Day 

Nov. 13th– Individual School Pictures 

Nov. 27th through Nov. 29th - School closed for Thanksgiving break!  

Dear Room 2 Families, 

 October was such a nice month. The weather and colors were 

beautiful. The children really enjoyed our outside time; they play together 

and share nicely. It was fun to watch them take turns and help each other 

on the bikes. The children seem eager to come to school and get right to 

playing with play dough before our circle time. We had an enjoyable time 

exploring pumpkins in October. Thanks to those who brought pumpkins in to share. We even had 

fun carving one; the children loved playing with the insides of the pumpkin. Also I really enjoyed 

our talks together at Parent Teacher Conferences. It is always nice to touch base. 

 This month we will be focusing on food. Foods eaten at home, cooking, and celebrations 

at home including food. We will continue to focus on things we see and hear in nature along with 

the seasons. We will also continue to work on things like rolling up work rugs, staying at our work 

for a long period of time, using inside voices, and following directions.  

Parent Tip:  At drop off time, telling them “it’s time for me to go,” just once, then leaving, is 

actually easier on your child than saying it several times before getting out the door. When you 

make the goodbye quick and positive, it gives your child confidence that they WILL have a great 

day and they know you will be back to pick them up soon. 

We hope you all enjoy your Thanksgiving break.  

Miss Estee and Miss Mia 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


